
 

              Friday 16th February 2024 

 

Red Nose Day March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

For over 35 years, Comic Relief has entertained and inspired wonderful people like you to give generously 

to support people living incredibly tough lives. This popular charity states that, “We've laughed, we've cried, 

swum rivers and climbed mountains, Cliff Richard and the Spice Girls released singles (separately!), and, 

together, we've helped over 105 million people. That's amazing, and thank you for any part you played in 

that.”  

 

Once again at St Joseph’s we want to encourage our children to be part of this national effort to raise funds 

for people in need.  

 

To help support this charity we plan on holding a non-uniform day on Friday 15 March 2024 with the 

request of a donation of £1 as the ‘price’ for the children to come to school in clothes of their choice!  

 

Please help us by supporting your child/ren to participate in this event.  

 

We thank you for your continued support in helping our children to be witness to their faith through 

charitable acts. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs C Dunne 

Headteacher 


